HB 5032 is the Public Records Advocate’s budget. It should be fully
funded by the general fund. It should be completely independent. The
new bureaucratic idea of making assessments to every state agencies
budget is total nonsense. Creating hundreds of other funds assessments
1s a complete waste of the taxpayer funds and taxpayer funding time
spent. State government needs to be efficient. HB 5032 is the exact
opposite. HB 5032 creates bureaucracy for no valid reason. Budget
tricks like this are a prime example of why the majority of the citizens in
my district do not trust state government.



